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Medicare funding should not apply to abortions carried out because the baby is the non-preferred gender
of the mother/parents. At best, this is an elective procedure that can in no way be considered necessary.
At worst, it is an assault on human life. Children are not commaodities to be selected or otherwise
obtained for the benefit of others.





